
1st High Halden Brownies – 2025 Report to the Annual Parish Meeting 

High Halden Brownies have been meeting in our village for 75 years!! 

Girls have been making new friends, enjoying working together and learning 

new skills that will help them in their future. 

At present we have a small but keen group from different schools including 3 

girls who have been with us as Brownies but are now working towards the 

Duke of Edinburgh Award which they hope to complete very soon. 

We have three Leaders, including two who run other Brownie Units on 

different evenings. 

We give young girls the confidence to try new ideas and skills which is so 

important in this changing world and we all take pride in what can be achieved. 

This was certainly the case with me and David who have lasting memories of 

Lord and Lady Baden-Powell’s movement for young people. 

With our growing village welcoming new families, I would be very happy to 

hear from anyone who may be interested in joining our Unit.  We meet in this 

hall on Mondays during term time from 4pm to 6pm. 

Marianne Ball 

(Brown Owl) 

 

 


